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DATE: October 5, 2015 

TO: 

FROM: 

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Sakina Deas, Research Assistant, Office of Telecommunications J · D 
Shalonda M. Hopkins, Research Assistant, Office of the General Counsel~ 

RE: Docket No. 150204-TA- Petition for expedited review ofNX:X-X code denial by 
Number Pooling Administrator for the Tampa East rate center, by TCG South 
Florida. 

By email dated September 30, 2015, Stan Greer, representing TCG South Florida, requested 
withdrawal of TCG South Florida's petition for expedited review of NXX-X code denial by 
Number Pooling Administrator for the Tampa East rate center. Therefore, staff requests Docket 
No. 150204-TA be withdrawn. 

Staff has determined that no pending issues need to be addressed by the Commission and no 
agency action has been taken. Pursuant to Secf ~.2.n( 47 -of~ the Administrative 
Procedures Manual, staff requests that this docket e closed administratively. ) 

If you have any questions, please contact Sakina Deas at 850-413-
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